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Employee Birthdays

Deanna Boswell 2/7
Mary Travelsted 2/9

Kitty Dodd 2/17
Gerry Wright 2/18
Karl Hussung 2/19
Sandra Mills 2/21

Margaret Bobbett 2/28

Serenity Ziemke 2/10
Annie Collins 2/28

Blake Fay 2/28

Dear Residents and Families of Arcadia,
Happy February,
Valentine’s Day is just around the corner. Valentine’s Day is associated
with love and romance. No one knows for sure, but it is thought that
Valentine’s Day is named after one of three Saint Valentine’s from the
early Catholic Church.

We are looking forward to our annual Valentine’s Day King and Queen
competition. Just a quarter a vote with all proceeds benefiting the
Alzheimer’s Association. This has always been a big hit and we hope to
continue the tradition again, this year. 

We have many exciting activities planned in the month of February and
hope you will participate in all of them.  Please mark your calendar for
February 10th. We will be announcing the 4th quarter ambassadors along
with our Community Ambassador of the Year. This is a huge honor and
we hope you all will join us in celebrating all of our winners and
nominees. 

As always, it’s my pleasure to serve as your Executive Director and
remember my door is always open to discuss any concerns you may
have.  Thank you all so much for your patience during our recent winter
event. Your kindness and patience was much appreciated.

Happy Valentine’s Day,
Candie Gray, Executive Director 



4th Quarter Ambassadors

We are thrilled to be announcing our 4th Quarter
Ambassadors and our Community Ambassador of
the year. We highly encourage everyone to come

and celebrate our dedicated and amazing staff
members who go above and beyond. Please come

and join us on February 10th, at 2pm in the
Dining Room on the First Floor.  

Activity Spotlight



I, Emogene Stuart, was born on July 22, 1942, in Allen County, Ky, the
youngest of five girls and the only one still living.  I lived with my parents
until I graduated from Allen County High School in 1959 at age 16. I
attended first grade without being on the roll because my mother wanted
me to go while my sister was still there at Mt. Union one room school.

I came to Bowling Green in 1959 to attend Western Kentucky State College
where I received my bachelors, masters and 21 hours towards Rank I.  I
married Clarence Hoff in 1960 and was divorced in 1976. From that
marriage came two wonderful daughters, Lisa Rhoades and Tana Keil,
followed by six grandchildren and six great grandchildren.

I started teaching in the Bowling Green City Schools in 1963. After three
years I stayed at home to raise my two daughters until they started
school. I started teaching again and moonlighting at Castner Knott to
provide for my two daughters and myself. I retired in 2001 at which time I
started supervising student teaching for WKU, for sixteen- and one-half
years.

I married the love of my life, Howard Stuart, in 1985 including two
stepsons, Kenny and Denny, 5 grandchildren, 7 great grands and 2 great-
great grandchildren. Howard was diagnosed with Alzheimer’s in 2013 and
lived until November 8 2023. We were married 38 years and built our
dream house on Lois Lane.

My hobbies include spending time with family and friends and card games
especially bridge. 

After Howards passing, I was very lonely living in that big house alone
which is why I moved to Arcadia in November of 2024, to be with people. I
had some adjustment issues at first but I’m liking living here more and
more.  I find Arcadia to be a warm, friendly, welcoming, and
accommodating atmosphere. Thank you, Arcadia!

Emogene Stuart



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Maitlin Gray
Director of Life Engagement  
mnuckols@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of  Resident Care and
Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


